From:

To: Planning
Subject: FW: NYM/2024/0368 - Broadfield Farm, Whitby
Date: 20 June 2024 09:28:19

From: Nathan McWhinnie

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2024 9:25 AM

To: Mark Hill

Subject: NYM/2024/0368 - Broadfield Farm, Whitby

Hi Mark,

Rachel sent this through to me. I've seen they’ve done a pretty comprehensive
hedgerow survey, and the sections which will be removed are not counted as important
hedgerows under the regs, so I've no objections.

Cheers,

Nathan

Nathan McWhinnie

Tree & Woodland Officer

Conservation & Climate Change
North York Moors National Park Authority

North York Moors
Mational Parlk

00600806


https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fnorthyorkmoors&data=05%7C02%7Cplanning%40northyorkmoors.org.uk%7Cdefc99644bdf4b48e57308dc9102ef82%7C9274211af03b4a5ba0e0073114a9db0b%7C1%7C0%7C638544688990700679%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gOZPpU2Jeeg18Ltq%2BvR1NpLcohOyBTayQZLR8%2F5%2BrkA%3D&reserved=0
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https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fuser%2FTheNorthYorkMoors&data=05%7C02%7Cplanning%40northyorkmoors.org.uk%7Cdefc99644bdf4b48e57308dc9102ef82%7C9274211af03b4a5ba0e0073114a9db0b%7C1%7C0%7C638544688990725550%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qJq5ufm2aWu1tITlF5qge8AZLTTdRnrhvZoIrykqwKY%3D&reserved=0
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From: Fran Evans

Sent: 23 June 2024 21:09

To: Planning

Subject: FAO: Mr Mark Hill - NYM/2024/0368
Dear Mark,

Thank you for sending through the application above.
Please note that CPRE North and Easy Yorkshire have no comments at this stage.

Thank you again.
Yours Sincerely

Fran Evans | Admin Officer
Usual hours of work Thursday / Friday 9:30-3pm.

Tel: | Email:
Web: www.cpreney.org.uk

Twitter: CPRE_NEY | Facebook: CPRENEY
LinkedIn: CPRE North and East Yorkshire |Instagram: CPRE_NEY

Address: P.0O. Box 189, York, YO7 9BL

The countryside charity
North and East Yorkshire

In collaboration with

yorkevs PLAGE

YORKSHIRE

& Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail



From:

To: Planning

Subject: NYM/2024/0368 FAO Mark Hill

Date: 17 June 2024 14:04:52

Dear Mark,

Proposal Application for construction of access road and associated landscaping to

serve zone 2 of the residential development at Broomfield Farm, Whitby
(residential development outside National Park boundary) (resubmission prior
to expiration of NYM/2021/0592/FL)

Location Land off Stainsacre Lane Whitby

Thank you for giving North Yorkshire Police the opportunity to comment on this planning
application.

In relation to designing out crime, | have no comments to make regarding the proposal.

If | can be of further assistance, do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards
Richard

Mr Richard Ball, MPlan

Designing out Crime Officer
Police Station, Fulford Road, York, North Yorkshire, YO10 4BY
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